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Friday 2nd December 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Once again, I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported Children in Need last month; 
we raised an amazing £118.55. Also, thank you to everyone who has donated bottles today, for our 
Christmas Fair, we really appreciate your generosity. If you still have a prize to donate, please send it into 
school with your child or leave it at the main office. 
 

Make-up  
I have noticed a number of children wearing make-up and nail varnish; this is not allowed, as stated in our 
uniform policy. Please ensure your child is not wearing make-up or nail varnish for school. Any child who 
persists in wearing make-up and/or nail varnish will be given a consequence. Thank you for your support in 
this matter. 
 

Christmas Fair 
We hope you are able to join us on Thursday 8th December for our annual Christmas Fair. All children 
should have brought a separate letter home, with further details and a reply slip. Please ensure you 
complete the reply slip and return it to the school as soon as possible. For safeguarding reasons, only 
children accompanied by a responsible adult will be allowed to attend the fair. 
 

Christmas Raffle 
Once again, we will be holding our Christmas raffle; children should have brought home a separate letter 
and some tickets to sell, if possible. Tickets will also be on sale at the Christmas Fair and the draw will take 
place on Monday 12th December. We really appreciate your help and support with our raffles, all proceeds 
are given back to the children as part of our enhancement programme. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
On Friday 9th December, we will be holding our annual Christmas Jumper Day. This will be a non-uniform 
day and we are hoping children will be able to wear a Christmas Jumper in return for a donation to the 
Save the Children charity. 
 

Christmas Parties 
All children will be having their Christmas party on Friday 16th December. This will be a non-uniform day 
and we would like all children to wear their best party clothes please; make-up and nail varnish will be 
allowed that day. Your child’s class teacher will let you know any further details via Class Dojo. 
 

Diary Dates 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 9th December – Pantomime performance in school 
Thursday 15th December – Years 3 and 4 Christmas Production – details to follow 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Party 
Monday 19th December - Christmas dinner for Years 3 and 4 
Tuesday 20th December - Christmas dinner for Years 5 and 6 
Wednesday 21st December – The Academy closes for Christmas 
Wednesday 4th January – The Academy opens for the Spring term 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


